
JUNE 9, 2024 • TENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Mass Schedule 
Weekend Mass Schedule 

Saturday 5:30 pm 

Sunday 7:30 am, 9:00 am, 

and 11:30 am 
 

Daily Mass 

Monday—Friday 

12:00 Noon  

 

~ 
 

Confessions 

Monday 12:45 pm—2:00 pm 

Thursday 5:00 pm—6:45 pm 

Saturday 3:30 pm—5:00 pm 
  
 

Adoration 

Thursday 12:45 pm—7:00 pm 

 

Rosary & Divine Mercy Group 

Saturday 9:00—9:45 am                                                                    
 

 basilica  
of 

 saint 
Andrew 

631 N. Jefferson St  s Roanoke, Virginia 24016  
540-344-9814  s Fax: 540-344-7879 

 

www.BasilicaofStAndrew.org 
Office Hours: Monday—Friday 9:00—4:00 



 

 
www.basilicaofstandrew.org 
 
 

 

Facebook: “Basilica of Saint Andrew in 
Roanoke, VA” or https://www.facebook/
com/basilicaofstandrewroanoke  
 

 

Join Formed at Formed.org 
(Click “individuals”, enter your email 
address, then select St. Andrew by zip 
code to access your free account!) 
 

 
Instagram@basilicaofstandrewroanoke 
 

 
 
 
Scan QR code to go directly to our website 

                                                                                            

Collection Report                           May 26                May YTD  
Sunday & Holy Days                    $29,793            $1,322,667 
Maintenance Fund                              325                 143,027 
Total received                                 30,118              1,465,694 
Total income budgeted                 25,813              1,338,750     
Better (Worse)                                  4,306                 126,944 

 
Thank you for your continued support!   

 

Please consider Online Giving   

 

PASTORAL STAFF 
 

Rector ......................... Very Rev. Kevin L. Segerblom 
 ksegerblom@bofsa.org 

 

Parochial Vicar .....................Rev. William C. Buckley 
 wbuckley@bofsa.org 

 

Deacon…………………………………..Rev. Mr. Dan Derringer 
                                                       dderringer@bofsa.org      

Minister of Music ......................... Kelly Wheelbarger 
 kwheelbarger@bofsa.org 

 
 

Director of Religious Education ............. Kathy Boyer 
 kboyer@bofsa.org 

 

    Coordinator of Adult Faith Formation  &                        
Social Ministry ……………………..….....Aimee Valenzuela 
 avalenzuela@bofsa.org 

 

Youth Ministry Coordinator ..................... Theo Snow 
  tsnow@bofsa.org 

 

Nursery Coordinator….………………….Danielle Webster 
                                                    dwebster@bofsa.org 

 

 

PARISH ADMINISTRATION 
 

 Director of Business Administration.... Tim Heffron 
                                          theffron@bofsa.org 

 

Development Coordinator ................... Wayne Gould 
wgould@bofsa.org 

 

     Parish Secretary…………………………….Jeannie McIntyre 
                                            jmcintyre@bofsa.org 

 

Pastoral Care Coordinator……………...Kathy McDaniel 
                                          kmcdaniel@bofsa.org 

 

Facilities Maintenance Coordinator .. Jimmy Patton 
                                             jpatton@bofsa.org 

     Cantor & Music Assistant…….…………......Mary Wright 
                                                           mwright@bofsa.org 

 

   

                                            
 

  
  Monday         (12:00 pm)        Mary Tolusso Black V 

Tuesday        (12:00 pm)                        Jennifer Monta V 

 Wednesday  (12:00 pm)                        June Ann Vamenta V 

Thursday      (12:00 pm)                       Patrick Fennell V                                                                                                                              

Friday         (12:00 pm)                                Amie Sheridan V 

Saturday        (5:30 pm)               Richard & Virginia Werner V                                       

Sunday         (7:30 am)                               Theresa Nguyen 

          (9:00 am)                     The people of St. Andrew 

          (11:30 am)                       June Ann Vamenta V 
                

      V Indicates the Mass Intention is for the  
     repose of the soul of the person(s) listed 
  
             **denotes Mass with incense 

 

Please note:  Incense is used after the  
Thursday Mass during Adoration 
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Migrant Ministry:  Remember to bring your donations by this 
weekend, June 8/9, as the items will be picked up after 
11:30am Mass.  We are unable to accept donations after 
June 9.   Please place your items in the boxes located in the 
lower level hallway, just past the Music Room. 

 
 
St. Francis House Food Pantry:  Supporting this ministry 
is as easy as picking up a non-perishable food item on 
your next trip to the grocery store!  The pantry is also in 
need of toilet paper and diaper sizes 1-4.  Please place 
your donations in the bins at the church entrances.  
Thank you for your continued support of this ministry! 

 
 

Please note:  Seven Sorrows is on hold for the Summer and will resume in 
the Fall.  We plan to resume in September. 
 
 

Please remember:  In case of an emergency, the church is 
equipped with an AED (automatic external defibrillator).  The 
AED is located next to the doors of the Social Hall adjacent to 
the restrooms. 

 
 
Please be mindful of the yellow curbs on church grounds as they 
are designated fire lanes.  Thank you for your cooperation! 
 

 
 
Please note:   Our Sunday Nursery will be closed until the Fall.  
 
 

 

Pastoral Care:  If you or a loved one is hospitalized or home-
bound due to illness and requires Pastoral Care visits, please 
call the Parish Office at (540) 344-9814.  Unless you or a loved 
one reaches out, we have no way of knowing that you are in 
need of care, and it can take some time to find a Pastoral Care 
Minister that will be able to see you. 

 
 
 
 

Sunday: Gn 3:9-15/Ps 130:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8 
(7bc)/2 Cor 4:13—5:1/Mk 3:20-35  
Monday: 1 Kgs 17:1-6/Ps 121:1bc-2, 3-4, 5-
6, 7-8/Mt 5:1-12  
Tuesday: Acts 11:21b-26; 13:1-3/Ps 98:1, 2
-3ab, 3cd-4, 5-6/Mt 5:13-16 
Wednesday: 1 Kgs 18:20-39/Ps 16:1b-2ab, 
4, 5ab and 8, 11/Mt 5:17-19 
Thursday: 1 Kgs 18:41-46/Ps 65:10, 11, 12
-13/Mt 5:20-26  
Friday: 1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-16/Ps 27:7-8a, 8b-
9abc, 13-14/Mt 5:27-32  
Saturday: 1 Kgs 19:19-21/Ps 16:1b-2a and 
5, 7-8, 9-10/Mt 5:33-37  
Next Sunday: Ez 17:22-24/Ps 92:2-3, 13-
14, 15-16 (see 2a)/2 Cor 5:6-10/Mk 4:26-
34 

Lydia Pjoa, Becky Stinnett, 
Amanda Walters, Leon Vinci, 
Cecilia Miller, James Finnegan, 
Robin Roth, Stuart Hakanson, 
Anne Grace, Janet Krawiecki, Jim 

& Kathleen Barnes, Patrick Magee, Miguel 
Montalvo, Joanna Campbell, Tanya Marx, Pat 
Steahly, Janet Clerc, Susan Mayhew, Joseph 
Patrick Wright, Sam Collison, Terry Foss, 
Rebecca McMahon, Kevin Magee, Leon Vinci, 
Charles M. Johnson, Stuart Hakenson, Debbie 
Bentley, Kiersten Harris, Rob Ahlers, Faye 
East, Alton Burnette, Ramiro Regaldo, John 
Davidick, Sherryl Davidick, Dara Hawkins, Billy 
Carter, Cindy Grace, , Jonathan Bellino, Phil 
Hull, Peg Montoro, Michael Kolnok, Jr. 
Richard Leberman, Pam Toms, Bill Albert, 
Hazel Constantino, Tom Middlecamp, 
Lourdes Alba, Steve Tomaziefski, Mark Pyrak,, 
David Leonard, John Howard, Mary Ann 
Crock, Joan Butcher, Mary Bellino, Perri 
Boardwine, Severina Cordero, Ellie Kaufman,  
Rani Wood, Barbara Farnum, Tiffanie 
Tinnes, Ken Tuck, Christine Smith, 
Virginia Warnack, Andy Clark, Cathy Flynn, 
Kohlton Griffith, Margaret Murphy, Teri 
Burks, and Raine Walters.  

 

Remember in your prayers these parishioners and family members who are 
actively serving our country in the military: Cole Hartman, Maximilian Ochalek,  
James Cooper  Fennell, Timothy Dayton, Katherine Dayton, Jonathan Dayton, 
Alex Boyer, Joe Nuñez, Stephen Kavanaugh, Patrick Bennett, Samuel Edward, 
Joseph Kelly, James Kelly, Jake Vogel,  Mason Alexander, Reeve Alexander, 

Giovanni Allen, Molly Wharton, Lee Hansen, Elton Darren  Lewis, Joel Brian, Matthew Allen 
Crofton, Joseph Lavinder, Chris Bennett,  Gilman Fortin, Brendan Carroll, James Dilling, 
Reuben Flores, David Jacobs, Robert Clifford, Michael Joslin, Dillon Sims, Kyle Norris, 
Jarred Shockey, Will Klos, Mark Buchy, Frank Jacob Dowie, Charlie Company 4th Platoon        
Reserves from Roanoke and Lynchburg, Joshua Davis, Marcus Ollie, Steven Jeremy 
Ayers, Jacob Brookshier, Ches Mitchell, Tommy Nichols, Allen Palumbo, Michael Nghia-
Nguyen, Joseph Amos, Timothy Brady, Brian Conlan,  Michael Dale Davis, John Downs, 
William Farmer, Josh Ford, Jamie Guilliams, John Hinkel, Stephanie Lynn Holliday,        
Anthony Huff, Jarrod Huff, Herbert Jones, Michael Keller, Jeffrey Robert Klein, Matthew 
McCorkel, Colin McGuire,  Pamela T. Schmecht, Joe Spegele and  Dustin  Stewart. 
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The SAMs Playgroup has expanded! Along with 
Wednesday afternoon playground and field-trip 
meetups, we have a new nursery time for Moms 
with littles twice a month. Come visit with other 

Catholic Moms and bring your infants and littles for fun 
and fellowship. All ages are welcome. For more information 
about any of our playgroup activities, locations and     
updates, please contact Maria MacBain at:  
samsplaygrouproanoke@googlegroups.com.  
 

If you would like to get on our email list for SAMs, please 
email Kris Levy at kalevy63@gmail.com. 
 

 

Join us after the 11:30am Mass this Sunday, 
June 9,  to celebrate our clergy!   
 

 

SAMs Moms’ Night Out Event ~ Create a 
Mary Garden Tea Party!  Join us for a 
night of tealights and teapots as we 
learn history, symbolism and the joy of 
creating a garden to honor our Blessed 

Mother.  We meet on Wednesday, June 19, from 6:30—
8:00pm, in the Social Hall.  The cost is $15/person which 
includes Mary Garden handouts, soil, planter, flowers to 
start a Mary Garden Planter, and yummy tea snacks and 
tea.  Please bring a 8-16” statue of Mary.  Register by 
June 12 to Kris at kalevy63@gmail.com or on the parish 
website under SAMs.  Daughters, moms, sisters, and 
friends are all welcome to join in, too.  Please make sure to 
register all your guests to ensure enough supplies for all. 

As iron sharpens iron, so one man  sharpens another.  
 ~Proverbs 27:17 

That Man Is You returns this Wednesday, June 
12! This summer, we will be watching and    
discussing The Fellowship of the Ring movie 
from the The Lord of the Rings trilogy. 

Men, join us Wednesday mornings, 6:30 - 8:00am in the  
Social Hall for faith, fellowship, and breakfast. Second 
breakfast and Elevenses are on your own.  

Contact Jordan Miller at miller.jordanm@icloud.com for 
more information.  

The Men of St. Andrew’s will next meet at 
7:07pm on Tuesday, June 25 in the Social 
Hall. All men are welcome to join us! No      
advance notice is  required.  Please contact 
Erik at emoledor@bofsa.org with questions.  

7 Loaves Ministry - The 7Loaves Ministry has 
been active at St. Andrew since 2018 and 
has helped numerous families by providing 
short term meal support during challenging 

times such as illness, death of a loved one, or a new baby!  
The volunteer commitment is to provide a meal once a 
month or at least twice a year as your schedule permits.  If 
you love to cook, this could be a perfect fit for you.  If you 
don’t love to cook, a store-bought meal is just as welcomed 
and appreciated.  

Visit our website at https://basilicaofstandrew.org/7-loaves-
ministry for more information and to get involved! 

Basilica Hosts: The Basilica of Saint      
Andrew will soon be open to pilgrims and 
visitors each Saturday from 10:00am– 
4:00pm. Arrangements are currently being 
made for a summer start date.  We are 
looking for registered parishioners of the Basilica, who are 
actively worshipping with our community, to serve as hosts 
to our visitors each Saturday.  Virtus training is required.  If 
you are interested in learning more, please  contact the  
Parish Office at (540) 344-9814 to discuss the details. 

 
Pope’s Monthly Intentions for June is for         
migrants fleeing their homes. We pray that    
migrants fleeing from war or hunger, forced to 
undertake journeys full of danger and violence, 
find welcome and new opportunities in the 
countries that receive them. 

 
 
The Sacred Heart of Jesus:  Using      
passages from Sacred Scripture, Dr. Tim 
Gray and Dr. Ben Akers discuss the 
Church’s teaching on the Sacred Heart 
and the background of the devotion. 

Seasons of Hope Grief Support Program – St. 
Andrew will offer the Seasons of Hope Grief 
Support program this summer.  Seasons of 
Hope is a Christ-centered spiritual healing and 
faith-sharing grief support program that runs for six 
weeks. The next session meets every Wednesday from 
6:00–7:30pm from June 12–July 17, in the lower level 
classrooms of the Parish Center.   Space is limited so you 
must register by calling Kathy M at (540)344-9814 or 
email kmcdaniel@bofsa.org. 

 

 

 

Have you considered the St. Andrew Mausoleum as your 
final resting spot?  We have spaces available for single or     
companion caskets and some columbarium niches for   
parishioners of St. Andrew. For more information, please       
contact Wayne at WGould@standrewsva.org or call (540) 
344-9814. 
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Supporting the 2024 Annual Diocesan Appeal is about   
supporting important ministries of our Catholic Church.  For 
example, did you know that the Appeal: 

· Funds the cost of room, board, tuition, and health     
insurance for our seminarians. 

· Supplements health insurance and long-term care for 
our priests who have given their lives in service to the 
Church. 

· Defrays the cost of providing ongoing professional, 
spiritual , and theological formation for our priests.  

  
Please visit richmondcatholicfoundation.org/appeal to 
make a secure online donation or visit our Parish Office for 
a hard copy pledge card.  Thank you for partnering with us 
on this important ministry of our Catholic Church!  

Legacy Giving:  Consider making 
a gift of your personal residence 
or family farm now and continue to 
live there until your death.  An 
immediate income tax deduction 
may be available for this arrangement.  At your death, the 
property would be available for church use or sold to benefit 
ministries of St. Andrew. 

Become a registered member of St. 
Andrew!   Registering in your  parish is 
a declaration of your desire to be part 
of a Catholic community and make a 
commitment to the life of that specific  

parish!  The benefits of being a registered parishioner include:  
you are able to get a Letter of Good Standing from the  
Pastor to be a Sponsor or God Parent, you can to serve on 
Parish Council or on church boards, you can be considered 
for a Catholic discount at a Catholic School, you will have 
the opportunity to celebrate your wedding at St. Andrew’s, 
you will also receive an end of the year tax statement.  
Maybe you have attended St. Andrew for years and have 
not officially registered.  Now is a great time and it’s quick 
and easy!  Register in person at the Parish Office or online 
at https://www.standrewsva.org/parish-registration-form.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mary’s Haven in Roanoke provides shelter, care, and loving 
support for women who find themselves in an unexpected 
pregnancy. The mission of Mary’s Haven is to provide, as 
guided by the teachings of Jesus Christ, comprehensive 
residential care in a loving and supportive environment for 
expectant mothers who are in a homeless or other           
unexpected situation and who have committed to carrying 
their babies to term.  If you are  pregnant and need help, or 
would like to become a   supporter of Mary’s Haven, go to 
marys-haven.org. 

For more information, please contact Dorothy Marshall at 
(540) 397-3963 or email dcmchooselife@gmail.com. 

Give the Gift of Prayer: Consider praying a Holy 
Hour with Our Lord in Eucharistic Adoration for 
the intentions of a friend,  family member, or 
clergy member. 

Spiritual Offering cards are available on the 
table set up in the commons during our   
regular Thursday afternoon Adoration time. 

After completing your Holy Hour, fill out the Spiritual      
Offering card and give it to the person you remembered in 
prayer for their encouragement and consolation. 

Eucharistic Adoration at St. Andrew’s:  During the National 
Eucharistic Revival, from June 2022-June 2025, consider 
spending time with Our Lord in Eucharistic Adoration.  Pray 
for Our Lord to increase your faith in His real presence and 
in His unfailing love and mercy. It is an ideal time for the  
family to come for prayer and Confession. All ages are  
welcome. Come be with the Lord!  

For more information on the National Eucharistic Revival, 
go to our website: https://standrewsva.org/eucharistic-
revival-1. 

 

Adoration begins after the noon Mass, every Thursday, and ends 
with Benediction at 6:45pm. Confessions on Thursday are 
from 5:00—6:30pm.  



 
 
 

 

 

Sunday (10:30 am) Seven Sorrows 

 (10:30 am) VBS training meeting 

 (12:30 pm) Clergy Appreciation reception 

 (3:00 pm) Vietnamese Choir 

Monday (5:30 pm) SVDP Prayer meeting 

 (6:15 pm) Evening Prayer 

 (6:30 pm) Bible Study 

 (6:30 pm) LOYAL 

Tuesday (1:00 pm) Ladies Game Day 

Wednesday (5:30 pm) Evening Prayer 

 (6:00 pm) Seasons of Hope meeting 

Saturday (8:00 am) Bed Build 

 (9:00 am) Rosary 

Sunday (8:00 pm) Vietnamese Choir 
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Roanoke Catholic School is seeking the 
following for the 2024-2025 school year: 
· Preschool Teacher 
· Elementary School Teacher 
· Upper School English 
· Theology 
 

Qualified candidates will possess a Virginia Department of   
Education license in the appropriate areas.  All resumes and 
letters of interest should be directed to Gemma Booth at 
gbooth@roanokecatholic.com. 

Roanoke Catholic School is seeking a qualified Activities Bus 
Driver with a valid Commercial Driver's License (CDL) to 
transport individuals to various recreational activities, events, 
and outings. The Activities Bus Driver will play a crucial role in 
ensuring the safety, comfort, and enjoyment of our students on 
trips. Interested applicants should send a letter of interest,   
application and resume to Shawn Good at 
sgood@roanokecatholic.com.   

Roanoke Catholic School is seeking a qualified Lower 
School Guidance Counselor for the 2024-2025 school 
year.  Applicants must be licensed or eligible for licensure in 
the state of Virginia.  All resumes and letters of interest 
should be directed to: 
 
Megan Potter, Principal and Head of School 
Roanoke Catholic School 
621 North Jefferson Street 
Roanoke, VA  24016 
mpotter@roanokecatholic.com 

The OLPH Women’s Club is selling 
garden flags and flag stands for 
$10.00 each.  All  proceeds will go  
towards purchasing plants for the 
OLPH Mary’s Garden.  Flags for sale 
include Divine Mercy, Sacred Heart of 
Jesus, Our Lady of Guadalupe, St.   

Michael the Archangel, St. Francis and St. Patrick.  You 
may view the photos of the flags on Facebook. Please 
contact Janet de Guzman at janetdeguz@yahoo.com 
for any inquiries.  Thank you for your support! 
 

 

 

Don’t miss the Joyous Junque Sale at 
Resurrection Catholic Church, June 8/9, 
from 8:00am—3:00pm.  Check out the 
tools, electronics, sporting goods, and 
much more!  The church is located at 
15353 Moneta Rd in Moneta.  Call the 
Parish Office at (540) 297-5530 for more 
information. 

Roanoke Catholic School has recently chartered a 
Cub Scout Pack and is in the process of  chartering a 
Boy Scout Troop - youth of St. Andrews are welcome! 
Cub Scouts is open to grades K-5 (co-ed) and Boy 
Scouts grades 6-12 (boys only). For over a century, 
Scouts BSA has helped youth grow through a focus on      
service, outdoor adventure, and leadership. The RCS Scouting 
program will be working to earn Catholic religious           
emblems. If your family is interested, please contact Scout-
master John Thomas at  jthomas@roanokecatholic.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Roanoke Knights of Columbus Council meets the first 
Monday of each month.  Dinner is served at 6:30pm and the 
meeting starts at 7:30pm. All Knights are welcome!  Please 
see our website for news at www.kofc562.net  If you would 
like to join the Knights of Columbus, please check us out 
at  www.kofc.org/join. 


